
Cafeteria and Transportation Meeting 

May 14, 2019              7:00 – 8:00 A.M. 

Those in attendance: Cari Buehler, Shane Baumgardner, David Taylor, Jason 
Divoll, and Mary Lou Rinaldo 

 

Transportation 

Report / discussion was held on staffing for the remainder of this school year and 
the fall of the 2019 -2020 school year. 

Van usage was at about 6,000 miles per van. 

New bus will be arriving sometime in July. 

 

Cafeteria 

Due to the over $150,000 deficit in Food Services an assessment was completed 
by Carrie Beegle ( Carrie has been a food service director for 23 years and is 
currently the OASBO Vice President) in order to have a direction in shrinking the 
amount we are presently in the red. Key points in her report: 

1) Current commodity usage is low. Start with $16,863 remaining $7,821. 
2) Current meals per labor hour is 10.29. The average for a school our size is 

usually 17 – 21 meals per labor hour. To bring the meals per labor hour to 
this manageable amount, it would be fair to say you could cut the labor 
force. 

3) Also suggested, was to look at improving the quality of the food in order to 
entice more students to eat. 

David Taylor also stated the problem with students not having enough time to 
eat. Ideas were discussed on how to make the process more efficient. 


